	[image: image1.png]




	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

19th July 2019



School re-opens

Please note that school that school will re-open on Tuesday 3rd September.

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly

On Thursday, the parents, pupils, staff and governors enjoyed the Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly. Their performance of ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ was fabulous and the happy memories shared will hopefully stay with the children for many years! Well done Year 6! Thank you to all of the Year 6 staff for helping to prepare such a wonderful performance! We would like to wish all of the children good luck for the future!

Year 6 Leavers’ Disco

This week, the Year 6 pupils had a fantastic time at their Leavers’ disco! Their behaviour was outstanding and their dance moves were fabulous!  Many thanks to all of the staff who supported this event. We would like to thank the Friends Association for providing a lovely buffet.
Robinwood residential

Last week, the Year 6 children visited the Robin Wood PGL Activity Centre in Todmorden. They thoroughly enjoyed participating in a range of outdoor activities including caving, trapeze, night line, climbing, piranha pool, archery and bouldering.
All of the staff were very proud of the children and their fantastic behaviour! Well done Year 6! Many thanks to Mr Rigby, Miss Green, Mrs Higgens, Miss Olson, Mrs Culver and Mrs Gould who gave up their time to accompany the children on this trip.
Required for September 2019.

The before and after-school ‘Time Out Club’ are seeking to recruit a playworker to join our creative, caring and motivated team!

We are looking for an enthusiastic individual with either a childcare qualification to NVQ level 2 or commitment to undertake training. If you enjoy having fun with children and love being active, you could be just the person we are looking for. You will be a caring and committed individual, a good communicator with a positive attitude to working within a team. You will be involved in all areas of child care, including setting up before the session, supervising and taking part in children’s activities, preparing and serving breakfast and afternoon snacks and packing away at the end of the session.

22.5 hours per week, term time working 38 weeks plus 3 days per year

The hours of work will be between Monday to Friday 7:15am to 8:45am and 3:00pm to 6:00pm. 

If you would like any further information about the role please contact Mel Atherton, Playwork Manager on 07792974515 or send your CV’s to enquiries@lwtoc.co.uk
Finally...
I would like to sincerely thank all of the staff, parents/carers, governors, the “Friends Association” and the children for another wonderful year at Lowton West Primary School. The children have had many fantastic experiences and have thoroughly enjoyed their learning throughout the year. These opportunities are made available and facilitated by the fantastic, dedicated Lowton West team who work tirelessly for the good of all the children at our school. Thank you. 

From everyone at Lowton West…have a lovely summer break!

Best wishes,
Mrs Jeanette Westhead

Headteacher                         
